
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 

  
DATE:       Members in attendance:        Officers in attendance:       

TREASURES REPORT  

SECRETARYS REPORT:  

Was read, no correction or additions 

SAFETY REPORT:  

 No Report 

FIELD REPORT:  

          No Report 

OLD BUSINESS:  

• Bus trip – 1 payment received.  Bus needs to be canceled by Jan 20th if we do not have 
enough people.  We need a minimum of 40 people to do bus trip 

• Gold Status on hold for now, Keith says this is pending until further investigation.  The 
field grant is a $3000 grant that is being looked into. 

• Bill Landis showed the new hat design.  Hats cost $18.00 and may be in by next meeting. 
• Field dues was paid for the 6 month term of Jan-June 2016 

    1/5/16    12     3

Credit
s

Debit
s

Last month 
total    $1489.84

Credit
s

  $30.00 Debit
s

 $642.40 Current total $877.44



NEW BUSINESS:  

• PPL field appears to be completed.  Rod Turner sent an email to E Manchester Township to 
get a township agenda for next month’s meeting. 

• Motion was made and passed to pursue action on a new field to see if we can use the PPL 
area 

• Keith asked York Co Parks Dept. for June 11th and Sept 10 2016 to hold a float fly at Lake 
Redman.  Both dates have rain dates for the following day 

• Keith has recommended that we move our pilot’s stations closer together so pilots can hear 
other pilots interactions.  No action taken 

• We received a Certificate of Participation for our involvement in the Wounded Warriors 
Project from the AMA 

• Field maintenance day is scheduled for April 16th 2016 


